Dear Mrs. Smith

Thank you for writing to us here at the Anytown Hotel. We are sorry to hear that your stay at our establishment did not meet your expectations.

As the manager of the Anytown Grill, I would like to sincerely apologize for the negative experience you had at our restaurant. Having read your letter, I am appalled by the treatment you experienced. This does not reflect the high standards we hold here at the Anytown Grill.

We are sorry to have inconvenienced you on your visit to Anytown. Your complaint has inspired us to re-train the staffs. Now, all employees have been reminded that the appropriate procedure in this situation.

Unfortunately, your description of this server did not include a name, so we are not provided enough information to identify her. We have, however, addressed all the staffs in the restaurant.

Please accept our most sincere apologies. Given the unfortunate experience you had here at the Anytown Hotel, we would like to extend to you this $100 voucher for your next stay at our establishment. We hope that your next stay with us will better meet our standard of excellence.

On behalf of everyone at the Anytown Grill, I would like to extend to you this $20 gift card to make up for your experience at our facility. We hope to see you in our restaurant again soon so we can show you what service really means to us.

Sincerely,

